
 

 

NOTICE: Change to GIT/REP Program Inquiry Procedures 

Beginning October 1, 2025, to enhance the administration of the GIT/REP Program, the Division 

will have a dedicated unit for questions about the forms and for approving GIT/REP-4 waivers, 

instead of the Regulatory Services Branch. For questions about the GIT/REP forms, issues with 

the forms, or for GIT/REP-4 waiver approvals, taxpayers, county clerks, title companies, and real 

estate attorneys may contact the GIT/REP Program Unit, instead of Regulatory Services. 

Taxpayers, county clerks, title companies, and real estate attorneys may contact the GIT/REP 

Unit using one of the following methods: 

Phone: 609-322-9275 

Email: Taxation.GITREP@treas.nj.gov 

Mail: 

New Jersey Division of Taxation 

Office of Taxpayer Communications 

PO Box 281 

Trenton, NJ 08695-0281 

If using an overnight service with a carrier other than USPS Express, mail to NJ Division of 

Taxation, Office of Taxpayer Communications, 3 John Fitch Way, 8th Floor, Trenton, NJ 08611. 

Additionally the forms have been updated to reflect the proper unit administering the program. 

Beginning on and After October 1, 2025 prior versions of the GIT/REP signed and dated on or 

after October 1, 2025, will no longer be accepted, and the most up to date GIT/REP forms 

available on the Division’s website must be used. 

Lastly, we note that the procedures for receiving a stamped GIT/REP-2 either for paying in 

advance or for payment in error situations has not changed and the GIT/REP-2 must be 

stamped at one of the Division’s Regional Information Centers. 
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